Middle School Science Olympiad Update
Dear Parents, 
Due to conflicts with the Junior Thespian Conference, we have changed our Science Olympiad date and location:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Saturday, February 9, 2019
University of North Georgia, Gainesville, GA
Departure time from DFA: 5:00 a.m.
Return time to DFA: 6:30 p.m. (tent.)

Please check your calendars and let me know immediately of any issues or conflicts.  
We also still have many events open.  Please have students check the bulletin board in the hall outside room 215. 
We are planning to drive to the event this year.  Please consider your availability to drive a carload of students and equipment to Gainesville.  We need at least one van or truck for the large equipment.  You would NOT really need to chaperone… for example, if you wanted to drop us off and go shopping in Commerce, you could.  We would be at the event from around 8:30 to around 3:30.  You would have to provide current insurance information and be a registered school volunteer.  Please let me know as soon as possible if you are interested and/or available.  
Thank you so much!  
Faith Wittke

Please email if you have any questions.  wittkfa@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us
